
From: Patti Mullin [mailto:Patti.mullin1955@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 3:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Patti Mullin 
15 Winnhill Rd. 
Sunapee, NH 03782 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I cannot imagine why anyone who lives in this great state would support this atrocity.  The negative 
impact alone should be enough but apparently it's not.  The citizens of NH do not have anything to 
benefit. Our electric bills will not go down, it will not create any long term new jobs but it WILL destroy 
our environment!  It will negatively impact wildlife, it will go on privately owned lands and it is just plain 
ugly.  I am sorry for the states that would benefit but as a tax paying citizen I am more concerned with 
my state!  New Hampshire is recognized for its untouched majesty of our mountains, forests, rivers and 
lakes.  It will certainly be horrible in Concord. I DO NOT WANT this visual atrocity that hurts our 
environment and benefits no one who lives here.  PROTECT THE GRANITE STATE!  No northern pass, not 
now, not ever. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Patti Mullin 
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